New Changes in 2007 for the Plumbing Inspection Department

TO:

Contractors
FROM:
City of Columbus

DATE:

December 26, 2006 

SUBJECT:
(AAV’s) Air Admittance Valves 
On Monday January 8th, 2007 the Columbus (BSD) Building Services Department will start charging for Air Admittance Valves as noted in the Fee Schedule. It is incorporated in the residential and commercial plumbing applications. Please see the attachments.
TO:

Contractors

FROM:
City of Columbus

DATE:

December 26, 2006 

SUBJECT:
Medical Gas

On Monday January 8th, 2007 the Columbus (BSD) Building Services Department will start reviewing plans and conducting inspections for Medical Gas Installations. The State Department of Commerce will ask applicants that have jobs located in Columbus to bring their medical gas plans to the Columbus BSD for plan approval and inspection. A medical gas permit must be obtained through BSD and the medical gas will be inspected by the Columbus plumbing inspectors that are 6020 certified.  Please see the attachments above to view the medical gas form.
If you have any questions about the forms call Larry Caito @ 614-645-6340.

